
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 13, 2023 

 

 

Dear Student: 

 

This is to inform you that each semester (fall and spring), we pay Federal Pell Book Advance to eligible 

students. Book advance is not additional financial aid.  It is approximately 25 Percent of your Federal Pell 

Award for a semester.  Eligible students will be paid directly by check or direct deposit (if you have set-up 

direct deposit for financial aid payments).  Book Advance payment is to be used for your educational expenses 

(books, supplies, equipment).  Book advance payments are made only within the first week of classes. 

 

 

Criteria for Federal Pell Book Advance Payment 

Each semester, a one-time book advance payment is made from Federal Pell or SEOG for eligible students. A 

student must meet the criteria below: 

 

1. Have a finalized Federal Pell Award at City Tech (within the first week of classes each semester) 

2. Enroll for classes for the applicable semester (spring 2023) 

3. Have Pell Award remaining after the full tuition/fee charges are covered for each semester (spring 2023) 

4. Maximum Book Advance Amount is $682 

5. Minimum Book Advance Amount is $50 

 

Book Advance Refund Dates for Spring 2023: 

January 23, 2023 

January 27, 2023 

February 3, 2023 

February 10, 2023 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Higgins 

Director of Financial Aid 

 


